

Restaurant Reopening Message

Dear Business Partners,

As many of you begin plans to resume operations on May 18 and beyond, we want to make the reordering process as seamless as possible.

Visit www.nhliquorandwine.com to place your order for *pickup or delivery* from the DHL Supply Chain warehouse in Bow. Remember, a 10% discount is available on all warehouse orders.

For those of you accustom to shopping at your local NH Liquor & Wine Outlet, please make note of the following:

- We have consolidated some Outlet locations, and adjusted hours in others, in response to COVID-19. Visit https://www.liquorandwineoutlets.com/stores/store_hours before shopping, to make the most of your trip.
- When visiting an Outlet, take the necessary health <u>precautions outlined by the CDC</u> to ensure your own safety, and that of fellow customers and our Outlet staff.
- Call-ahead to place your order a day in advance. Outlet staff will work with you to expedite pickup and payment.
- If you have any questions regarding your line of credit please contact Cassandra Denoncourt at 603-230-7053.

As you prepare for reopening, please reference the Division of Enforcement & Licensing's guidance: Licensing Reopen Guidelines

We recognize this is a challenging time for the industry and we are committed to supporting you in any way possible. Please don't hesitate to reach out to us with questions, comments or concerns.

Sincerely,

Joseph W. Mollica Chairman